## News Media Coverage of DOSH Staffing & Funding Issues

[Starting February 2014]

Los Angeles Times: "Group to file complaint against Cal/OSHA over staffing levels," February 10, 2014.

http://www.latimes.com/business/la-fi-worker-safety-20140211,0,4087573,print.story

Sacramento Bee: "Public employee group says California workplace safety department starved for inspectors," February 10, 2014.

http://www.sacbee.com/2014/02/10/6145741/public-employee-group-says-california.html

Southern California Public Radio: "2 top former Cal/OSHA officials accuse agency of failing to protect workers," February 10, 2014.

http://www.scpr.org/news/2014/02/10/42131/two-top-former-officials-accuse-cal-osha-of-failin/

EHS Today: "Watchdog Group: Cal/OSHA's staffing has fallen below minimum standard for federal funding," February 11, 2014.

http://ehstoday.com/osha/watchdog-group-calosha-s-staff-level-has-fallen-below-minimum-standard-federal-funding?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05\_20140213\_OH-05\_237&YM\_RID=garrettdbrown@comcast.net&YM\_MID=1449732&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article\_3\_b

Safety & Health magazine (National Safety Council): "Low staffing, funding levels at Cal/OSHA politically driven, insider report says," February 14, 2014.

February 2014 website posting: <a href="http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/9934-low-staffing-funding-levels-at-calosha-politically-driven-insider-report-says">http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/9934-low-staffing-funding-levels-at-calosha-politically-driven-insider-report-says</a>

## **April 2014**

Safety & Health magazine (National Safety Council): "'Starvation Diet'? A report from a former Cal/OSHA employee claims the agency is understaffed – even though funding is available," April 1, 2014.

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/10075?utm\_source=Real+In+this+issue+--+April+2014&utm\_campaign=inThisIssue&utm\_medium=email

Southern California Public Radio: "Former top Cal/OSHA official claims agency funds misspent or unspent," April 1, 2014.

http://www.scpr.org/news/2014/04/01/43205/former-top-cal-osha-official-claims-agency-funds-m/

## Industrial Safety and Hygiene News: "Whistleblower claims California is misusing Cal/OSHA funds," April 2, 2014.

 $\underline{http://www.ishn.com/articles/98294-whistleblower-claims-california-is-misusing-calosha-funds}$ 

## **May 2014**

Industrial Safety and Hygiene News: "Why you should care about Cal/OSHA's budget and political troubles," May 9, 2014.

http://www.ishn.com/articles/98577-why-you-should-care-about-caloshas-budget-and-political-troubles

The Pump Handle blog: "Is California keeping people safe at work? Labor advocates say no," May 14, 2014.

 $\frac{http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2014/05/14/is-california-keeping-people-safe-atwork-labor-advocates-say-no/$ 

Reposted at the Center for Effective Government:

http://www.foreffectivegov.org/blog/is-california-keeping-people-safe-work-laboradvocates-say-no